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BY EMAIL ONLY 
July 16, 2008 
 
Mr. George Vegh 
McCarthy Tétrault 
Suite 5300, P.O. Box 48 
Toronto Dominion Bank Tower 
Toronto Ontario  M5K 1E6 
 
 
Dear Mr. Vegh, 
 
Re:   Pearson International Fuel Facilities Corporation 

Authority to Construct Jet Fuel Pipeline  
Pursuant to Section 101 of the OEB Act  

 Board File Number:  EB-2008-0091 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on July 10, 2008 of Pearson International Fuel Facilities 
Corporation’s (“PIFFC”) formal withdrawal of its application in the subject case EB-2008-
0091.  
 
In the above-noted correspondence, PIFFC advised that the parties have successfully 
negotiated the terms of access to install the proposed jet fuel pipeline and that License 
Agreements were signed with both the Regional Municipality of Peel and the City of 
Mississauga on July 2, 2008.  
 
In light of the above developments, Board file EB-2008-0091 has been closed. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
c. Mr. Stephen Vieira, FSM Management Group 

Mr. Eric R. Finn, Burgar Rowe Professional Corporation 
Mr. Michal E. Minkowski, City of Mississauga 


